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(Pembroke) The Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation is honoured to receive its first $10,000 
Gift of Humanity from Frank Carroll Financial in support of the 14th Annual Black and White Gala. 

“Because of our families, our friends, our staff and colleagues and their loved ones, access to 
comprehensive health care close to home is paramount,” shared Laura Carroll, Director of 
Operations at Frank Carroll Financial. “We felt like it was our duty to support the hospital that 
looks after those we care most about,” Ms. Carroll continued. 

Receiving the gift was PRHF Manager of Advancement, Sarah Neadow: “We are thankful to 
Frank Carroll Financial for their continued dedication to the health and wellness of local families.”  

“As well as being long-time supporters of the yearly gala and the Foundation, Frank Carroll 
Financial and the Carroll family have invested over $310,000 towards advancements at the 
Pembroke Regional Hospital.” 

Slated for October 19th at the Normandy Officers’ Mess, the black-tie gala will offer a delicious 
four-course meal served up by Ullrich’s, a live auction of luxury items and grand experience 
packages, and so much more.  

To secure your Gala tickets or to become a prominent sponsor of the Black and White Gala, 
please contact the Foundation Office at (613) 732-2811, extension 7408 or 
foundation@pemreghos.org.  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
Sarah Neadow, Manager of Events and Advancements at PRH Foundation 
(613) 732-2811 extension 6129 / Sarah.Neadow@prh.email 
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